
WYZD

hr. Kermit Geary
R. D. 4,Box 321
ljalnutport, Pa. 18088

Dear Er. Geary:

1560

P. 0 BOX 797, ATKINS STREET
DOBSON, NORTH CAROLINA 27017
919 / 386-8134

October 18, 1978

Thanks ever so much for your reception report for 11YED. Without the help of you guys
I sometimes wonder what Broadcasters would do. Of course we long to hear from you
concerning our equipment testing performances and verifications. It's amazing to
learn the different types of receptive equipment you have.

I am sorlzr I was so late in responding to your letter, but I am sure you understand
what it must be like trying to get a new station on the air.

Again many thanks and your reception of =ID, Dobson, North Carolina was correct.

If you are ever in this area, please stop by and say hello.

Regards,

LI1C/rafk

WYZD

Lee R. Childress
General Manager

DOBSON BROADCASTING, INC.


